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CCL CRAWLING INSECT KILLER PUMP SPRAY II

CONTACT & RESIDUAL 
INSECTICIDE SURFACE SPRAY

DOMESTIC

KILLS: spiders, sowbugs, earwigs, cockroaches, crickets, 
millipedes, silverfish, ants, fleas, cluster flies, house flies, 

carpet beetles, brown dog ticks.

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN....................0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE CARBOXIMIDE...0.250%
PERMETHRIN...........................0.200%

REG.NO. 20856  PCP ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

CCL INDUSTRIES INC.
105 GORDON BAKER ROAD
WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

M2H 3P8

FOR USE AS A SPOT TREATMENT TO CONTROL INSECTS LISTED ON FRONT
PANEL.

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS:  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Hold container
approximately 30cm from surface being sprayed and spray until
wet.  Thorough applications produce a coating which will
vapourize into cracks and crevices for insect control.  If
reinfestation occurs, repeat applications as necessary.  Provide
adequate ventilation after indoor use.  KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN
AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY.

INDOOR USE:  Thoroughly treat spots along and behind baseboards,
underneath furniture and equipment, around garbage containers,
localized areas of floors and floor coverings and other places
where insects hide or are seen.



OUTDOOR USE:  Spray spots on outside surfaces of screen frames,
doors, window frames, foundations, patios, light fixtures and
other places where insects may alight, or congregate and enter. 
The cluster flies and house flies will be killed when they land
on the treated surfaces.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with
eyes, skin, or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS,
FOODSTUFFS, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  DO
NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  Do not use in areas where food is
handled, prepared or stored.  May cause skin and/or eye
irritation.  Product is very toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate
water by improper use or disposal.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician immediately. 
In case of contact with the skin, wash with soap and water.  If
in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes, get medical attention. 
If irritation persists, contact physician.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, dispose of in household
garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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